    
                                                                                                                                                                       Minutes of the July 31, 2018 Regular Meeting                                                   


CALL TO ORDER The July 31, 2018 Regular meeting of the Harwich Housing Authority was called to order at 6:35 p.m.  Members present: Sandra Woodbridge, Judith Underwood and Randal Pond. Members absent, none    also present: John Stewart Director of the H.H.A. 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: On a motion presented by Judith Underwood and seconded by Randal Pond the June 2018 regular meeting minutes were unanimously approved. 

APPROVAL OF WARRANT: On a motion presented by Judith Underwood, and seconded by Randal Pond the Warrant 2018-7 was unanimously approved. 

 FINANCIAL REPORT: On a motion presented by Randal Pond and seconded by Judith Underwood the June 2018 Quarterly report was unanimously approved. John will update board with info concerning items #1129 and Pilot write-off
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT: On a motion presented by Randal Pond and seconded by Judith Underwood the Executive Director’s report for July 2018 was unanimously approved.

 OLD BUSINESS: John said he heard from Peter Donovan about the Scission Road property. 
NEW BUSINESS: On a motion presented by Judith Underwood and seconded by Randal Pond the Board approved the Write-off of all outstanding debts from previous tenants.
      Our next regular meeting is Tuesday 8/21/2018 at 6:30 pm.

The meeting adjourned on a motion made by Sandra Woodbridge and seconded by Judith Underwood and approved by all.

  Respectfully Submitted

 John Stewart                                                                                                                                

 Executive Director
